From: Bernice Wendland <bwendland@volusia.org>

To:  VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com>

Cc:  Dave Byron <DByron@volusia.org>, Pamela Renfro <PRenfro@volusia.org>
Subject: Re: PRR - Completed Internal Affairs Reports -September 2014

Date: Mon, 06 Oct 2014 15:21:53 -0400

There was only one completed IA investigation in September 2014. It is attached.
This also fulfills your request PRR-040214: VolusiaExposed (McDonough).

>>> VolusiaExposed <volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com> 10/1/2014 5:03 PM >>>
Captain Vanis:

VolusiaExposed.Com request (PRR) any internal affair investigations
(final reports) that were completed in September 2014 regarding the
Department of Public Protection. If these files are available in
electronic format - MS Word, PDF, etc. - then our request is for those
electronic files.

Please advise us in advance of any costs associated with our PRR.
Use our below email address as our point of contact.

Regards;

VX

http://VolusiaExposed.Com

volusiaexposed@cfl.rr.com

"First they ignore you, then they laugh at you, then they fight you,
then you win." - Mahatma Gandhi



